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I 100% agree that DSP work is not minimum wage work. In order to keep people in 

this line of work long term, the pay rate simply needs to be higher so employees can 

actually live a sustainable life and make it from one paycheck to the next paycheck. 

Some DSP’s are single mothers with children who are trying to do their best to make 

one paycheck last until their next. In order to keep people long term- they have to 

have a pay worth staying for.  


